
Energy Committee 
Meeting Notes 
June 18, 2014 

 
Members in Attendance: Chairman Marty Bender, Selectman Bruce Johnson, Dee Blake, Jere 
Buckley. 
 
Geothermal – Marty has been in contact with Ultra Geothermal. The representative requested 
a blower test in order to create an estimate of needs and costs. Marty to continue to contact 
additional geothermal companies for information, and to contact someone for a blower test 
estimate. Marty to also set up a presentation for the next meeting. Bruce to ask Select Board if 
there's an interest in a blower test and a complete Town Hall audit.  
 
Wood Pellet Boiler – Bruce raised a few questions in response to the information, bid specs, 
and quotes from Pelletco. Marty to make contact and to request another presentation at the 
next meeting.  
 
Total Town energy costs – The Select Board asked for this information. Bruce to contact Wendy 
Pinkham for assistance.  
  
Army Corp of Engineers – Bruce to make contact.  
  
Next meeting date will be Wednesday, July 30, 2014, at 6:30 p.m. Please note that this is a 
different date than usual. This will take place of both the usual July and August meeting dates 
so there will be only one meeting in the summer months. Agenda items to include: Geothermal 
presentation, Wood Pellet Boiler presentation, response on total Town energy costs, and 
response from the Army Corp of Engineers.  
 
Submitted by: 
Bruce Johnson 
  
Bruce Johnson  
Webster Selectman 
 


